
Pegasus Class, End of term 3, 2022, In the Jungle 

Pegasus had an exciting, but also very exhausting term.  The children 

have worked hard and learned a lot about different areas of the 

rainforest.   

I think we all enjoyed our big journey to the rainforest, making sure 

we had packed the right things, not forgetting our passports and 

boarding cards.  On this journey we learned how to draw different 

rainforest animals and created a wonderful display! 

 

We continued by learning about different rainforest animals in order to write an 

information text about them.  Having learned about features of an information text we were 

able to apply this to our chosen animal.  Our final product was to make this into a ‘leaf-

booklet’; the children love to sit under our reading tree and share their own booklet or a 

different book with their friends! 

For our narrative writing we created rainforest settings inside a 

shoebox.  This has helped us to act out and practise our stories 

before writing them down.  

All our learning about animals made a suitable link to our science 

topic where we explored different categories of animals. 

Our value of ‘Truthfulness’ and our RE theme of ‘Believing’ 

stimulated some really interesting discussions in class and I 

have been very impressed when children remembered to 

make a good choice and tell the truth. 

 

Y1 have worked hard on consolidating place value in order to 

build a solid foundation for working with bigger numbers, as well as measuring objects in 

standard and non-standard units of measurements. 

Y2 have expanded their measuring skills to measuring mass, temperature and length, whilst 

continuing to practice multiplication and division for 2x, 5x and 10x tables. 



During Children Mental Health Week we enjoyed doing 

yoga every day and learning strategies to help us 

feeling calm.   We also re-introduced our class-worry box 

where children can post their worries and concerns. 

 

 

We hope you all will have an enjoyable half-term break and look forward to welcoming Pegasus 

Class for our new topic of ‘Lights in the sea’. 

Best wishes 

The Pegasus Team 


